
 

 

 

30th Annual Holland Bulb Sale 2022 

Deadline extended to June 24! 

 

Purchase now! 

Imported tulip, daffodil, hyacinth, and iris bulbs as well as indoor forcing bulbs – 

 paperwhites, amaryllis and others  

 

For Photos of each product and to Order Your Bulbs,  

go to the Denver League’s website: 

lwvdenver.org 

then click on Bulb Storefront 

 

Bulbs will be delivered to you in October 2022 in time for fall planting!  

The League’s bulb supplier is a Dutch native who lives in Denver 

 and knows what grows well in our Rocky Mountain ecosystem. 

 

League of Women Voters of Denver 
1980 Dahlia Street, Denver, CO 80220, 303-321-7571 
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